Join us for
FHS Freshman Orientation!

Welcome to Admiral Nation!

We would like to invite you to Farragut High School on
Thursday, August 1, for Freshman Orientation. You will
tour the school, meet your principal, counselor,
teachers, student mentors, and the rest of the Farragut
family!

Thursday, August 1
8:30 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Transportation will be provided!
Light refreshments will be provided for parents in the
Commons as students tour the building.

9th Grade Counselor: James Michel james.michel@knoxschools.org




